From: Smith, Cory, EMNRD

To: "Monica Smith"

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] RE: Oshea 1M

Date: Thursday, September 24, 2020 9:28:00 AM
Monica,

| have reviewed the last file, and discussed the site with the Environmental Bureau Chief at a
minimum Harvest needs to sample MW-2 for a full 8260 and verify that there are no more impacts
in the well.

If everything goes well submit a close request including the samples and plan to plug wells etc..

Cory Smith

Environmental Specialist

Oil Conservation Division

Energy, Minerals, & Natural Resources
1000 Rio Brazos, Aztec, NM 87410
(505)334-6178 ext 115

cory.smith@state.nm.us

From: Monica Smith <msmith@harvestmidstream.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 9:29 AM

To: Smith, Cory, EMNRD <Cory.Smith@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXT] RE: [EXTERNAL] RE: Oshea 1M

Cory,

| don’t have any other information that what is provide on the website.

| did speak to the land owner he stated that 4 of the well have been removed, the one remains. It is
the last of the equipment on site with a 3 foot pipe sticking out the ground that we would like
removed.

Based on this information, can you please let me know the required next steps in order to remove?

Thank you,
Monica

From: Smith, Cory, EMNRD [mailto:Cory.Smith@state.nm.us]
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 8:11 AM

To: Monica Smith <msmith@harvestmidstream.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Oshea 1M

Monica,
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Is there any other samples or reports other than the 20057 Report? Looking over the report MW2
has not had 8 consecutive quarters of clean samples. The xylenes are still over the closure standards.

Cory Smith

Environmental Specialist

Oil Conservation Division

Energy, Minerals, & Natural Resources
1000 Rio Brazos, Aztec, NM 87410
(505)334-6178 ext 115

cory.smith@state.nm.us

From: Monica Smith <msmith@harvestmidstream.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 1:44 PM

To: Smith, Cory, EMNRD <Cory.Smith@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXT] FW: Oshea 1M

Hi Cory,
Can you help me with the request below?

As noted below the land owner has requested the removal of a historic well. A closure report was
submitted in 2005 with no approval, found.

Will you need to approve the closure report before we remove? Is there a formal process for
removing the well that we need to follow?

Thank —you,

Monica Smith

Harvest Four Corners, LLC
msmith@harvestmidstream.com
(505) 632-4625 - office

(505) 947-1852 - cell

From: Jennifer Deal

Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 3:30 PM

To: Monica Smith <msmith@harvestmidstream.com>; Kijun Hong <khong@harvestmidstream.com>
Cc: Ben Mitchell <bemitchell@hilcorp.com>

Subject: Oshea 1M

Good afternoon,
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Hilcorp recently P&A this well site. There is still a monitoring well on location that the landowner
wants removed. | did a search and it seems to be from an old Williams release. A closure request
was found but no approval.

Can one of you see about P&A the test well and contact the landowner, Mr. Blassingame? He won’t
sign off on our P&A of the location until it’s removed.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Jennifer Deal
Environmental Specialist
Hilcorp Energy — L48 West
jdeal@hilcorp.com

382 Road 3100

Aztec, NM 87410

Office: (505) 324-5128
Cell: (505) 801-6517
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